
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
YORBA LINDA TRAFFIC COMMISSION MEETING 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

YORBA LINDA TRAFFIC COMMISSION MEETING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Yorba Linda Traffic 
Commission scheduled to be held on Thursday, November 28, 2024 in the Council 
Chambers, located at 4845 Casa Loma Avenue, Yorba Linda, California, has been 
cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Traffic Commission is scheduled 
to be held Thursday, December 26, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. at the same location. 
 

Date: November 15, 2024 

 

Monse Garcia, Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA) 

SS. 
COUNTY OF ORANGE) 
 
I, MONSE GARCIA, TRAFFIC COMMISSION SECRETARY, DO HEREBY CERTIFY that 
a copy of said Notice of Cancellation was posted in a conspicuous place in the display 
cabinet at the door of the Council Chambers on November 15, 2024. 
 
I certify under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. 
 

Date: November 15, 2024 

 

Monse Garcia, Recording Secretary 

 
 


